
 

 

  

 
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

DATE:   December 8, 2022 

TO:   Honorable Councilmember Joe Lacava, Council District 1 

FROM:  Juan Guerreiro, Director, Public Utilities Department 
via Alia Khouri, Deputy Chief Operating Officer 

SUBJECT:  Notification of Planned Water Shutdown  
 
 

The Public Utilities Department has scheduled a water project in the areas noted below which  
will result in a water outage for the date and times noted.  As a result of work scheduled by  
the Public Utilities Department, there will be construction noise in the areas noted.  The  
Thomas Guide page and grid is:  1228 D-2 
 

REASON FOR 
SHUTDOWN/OUTAGE 

AREA AFFECTED START 
TIME AND 

DATE 

COMPLETION 
TIME AND 

DATE 
Water System Upgrades  
GJ-Pure Water 
Northern Alignment 
 
      4-12” cut & Plugs 
     

 9200 Blk to 9400 Blk Towne 
Centre Dr. 

 4500 Blk to 4600 Blk 
Executive Dr. 

 4500 Blk to 4600 Blk La 
Jolla Village Dr. 

 4577 Eastgate Mall 
 

 

 
12/16/2022 
8:00 PM 

 
12/17/2022 
6:00 AM 

 

The contractor will provide a five-day advance notification to the customers who may be 
affected by this shutdown.     

For any questions, concerns or problems that you may have, please contact the following:  

1. Eddie Harmes, Assistant Engineer                                    Cell: (602) 790-0268                        
2. Clemens Wassenberg, Associate Engineer             Cell: (619) 218-8404 

 

 

Juan Guerreiro  

cc: Paola Avila, Chief of Staff, Office of the Mayor 
Executive Assistant Director, Public Utilities Department 
Assistant Director, Water Delivery Branch, Public Utilities Department 
Water Delivery Branch Deputy Directors, Public Utilities Department 
Ally Berenter, Program Manager, External Affairs & Water Policy 
Emergency Phones Station 38 


